
Second Grade Newsletter

Week of September 23, 2022

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening in our busy

second grade classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me by phone, email,

or note.

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org P: 262-488-1869

Upcoming Week Reminders:

Monday September 30 PE

Tuesday October 1 Memory

Wednesday October 2 Chapel, Music

Thursday October 3 Memory, Library

Friday October 4 Spelling Test, Fact test, PE

__________________________________________________________________________

Literacy

Due to MAPS testing, we did not have a story from our reading book, but

instead focused on hard and soft g and when to use “an” vs “a” in a sentence. In

writing, we finished our punctuation pocket craft and are learning that a sentence

is constructed of a subject and a predicate.

Math

We continued to practice ordering numbers. Looking at patterns and skip

counting by 5’s and 10’s was the goal for this week.

Science

This week we sorted living vs nonliving things.

Religion

In our story, Joseph forgives and God provides, God works to turn evil into

good for His people and His purposes. We also finished our story from last week,

Moses and the burning bush.

Art

With October just around the corner, we started our monsters! They are all so

unique!

“Endure”
(Hebrews 12:1-3)

SJL Mission Statement: Preparing and educating God’s children for life-long learning to Christ.




